
 

CGS Collective Bargaining: Chief Negotiator 
 

The PSA has made changes in as far as matters of interests are concerned within the Institution. The 

rationale behindthis  is to improve service delivery to promote the interests of its members.   

 

The PSA urges members to assist in improving membership to collectively protect your interest, rather 

than allowing the employer to dictate all your terms and conditions of employment. The PSA currently 

needs a negligible number of members to attain its collective bargaining rights. To have your rights 

and interests be adequately protected existing members are urged to recruit. Such concerted efforts 

will ensure that you have a reliable agent in ensuring your job security.  

 

Be informed that Arnold Dlamini has been allocated the responsibility of leading collective bargaining 

in the Council for the PSA as its Chief Negotiator. Feel free to contact him at the following contact 

details:  

 Mobile 082 880 8954  

 Landline (012) 303 6622 

 Email address: arnold.dlamini@psa.co.za 

 

In cases where he is unavailable members may contact the Interest Manager: Ms Astrid Al-Anani at 

the following details: 

 Mobile: 082 880 8947  

 Landline: (012) 303 6560 and  

 email address astrid.al-anani@psa.co.za 

 

All matters of mutual interest for bargaining, either for consultation or negotiation from members must 

be coordinated with the assigned Chief Negotiator. 
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